
 

Good afternoon,  

We here at Davis Bus Lines were made aware of a situation that happened at the school on 3/4/24 
at the pm loading time or at 3:00 pm.  

One of our buses rolled into the bus in front of them it was not at a high rate of speed or in a fashion 
that would result in major damage done to a bus.  

 

We understand the severity of the situation and are working to ensure that something of this nature 
does not occur again with one of our buses.  

Our staff is being coached and a new 5 feet distance policy will now be in place for loading time to 
make sure that there will be no touching of buses ever.  

Student safety will always and has always been our top priority. We will continue to work with our 
staff to make sure that this is a learning experience that has results.  

 

Thanks for your understanding and time.  

Sincerely 

Justin Harris-Davis 

 

DAVIS BUS LINES, LLC 
321 E. River Street 

Darlington, WI 53530 

608-482-4976 

Davisbuslines.org 

 


